

COVID Update - A Message for Parents & Carers

Dear Parents & Carers,

Please see the following directions from Catholic Education Western Australia and the State Government in relation to parents coming onto school grounds.

PARENTS ON SCHOOL SITES

- Parents will be permitted on school sites for drop-off and pick-up in outdoor locations only;
 consequently, parents should not be visiting classrooms;
- A parent should only attend the school office in the event of a significant pastoral or welfare issue
 related to their child; wherever possible interactions by staff with parents should take place over the
 phone or via email/online;
- Gatherings of parents on school sites should be avoided;
- Parent-teacher interviews should occur online or over the phone;
- Mask wearing for parents will be expanded to outdoors where physical distancing can't be maintained in regions with existing mask mandates.

We will keep you up-to-date as further information is made available.

I thank you for your understanding and your continual support in making our school safe for your children.

Kind regards,

Clinton Payne

Principal

8 February 2022

Santa Clara School